
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-047 

 

Subject: Train Station Signage Letter  

Agenda Date: May 14, 2020 

Attachments:  Letter to Municipality 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council agrees for the installation of the three signages manufactured in a 
historical style at 7½ feet from the ground and that the signage committee are responsible at their own 
cost for any future maintenance of the signages.  
 
AND THAT The Municipal Clerk will be in contact with the committee regarding their idea related to the 
canoe project.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
We received the attached letter from the signage committee comprised of representatives from the 
Chamber of Commerce, Temagami Community Foundation and Living Temagami, Art & Culture 
requesting permission for the installation of signages to the outside of the Train Station building.   The 
signage will serve to identify and indicate the direction of the three organizations.  
 
This was consulted with the By-law officer.  The only concern was the height of the signages.  For safety 
reasons we recommend that the signages be installed at 7½ feet from the ground. 
 
The signage committee also noted their ongoing projects and their interest in working with the big canoe 
project group to share ideas that could go along with the canoe project.   
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
Municipal Clerk  


